
Survey Reminder Email

RE: SBA T.H.R.I.V.E. Emerging Leaders Reimagined program 

Dear participant of the SBA T.H.R.I.V.E. Emerging Leaders program.

You may recall receiving an e-mail inviting you to participate in a survey designed to get your 
input on the SBA T.H.R.I.V.E. Emerging Leaders program. This is just a friendly reminder 
asking you to participate by using the link below to access the survey online. Your participation 
is very important in assisting the SBA to improve the program and ensure that participants have 
better experiences with it. 

The survey should take less than 20 minutes to complete. Your participation in this survey is 
completely voluntary.

To complete the survey, please follow the link below:

<INDIVIDUALIZED SURVEY LINK>

 If you have questions about this study, please contact Joann Braxton at SBA, (202) 539-
1429, Joann.Braxton@sba.gov.

 If you have questions about your participation in this study, please contact Oswaldo 
Urdapilleta at Optimal, (301) 306-1170 Ext. 709, ourdapilleta@optimalsolutionsgroup.com

Thank you for your time and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Oswaldo Urdapilleta
Project Director
Optimal Solutions Group, LLC


